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The December meeting of The Village Bicycle Club was the annual Christmas Party, held this year at 
the El Santiago recreation center.  This event began in 2002, the year the club was founded, and has 
been held every year since. 
 
Prior to dinner, there was a short business meeting which consisted of the election of club officers.  All 
present officers stood for reelection.  The 2018 officers are: 
 
 President:  Chris Schmidt 
 Vice President: Phil Ruppert 	
  
 Treasurer:   Bob Gribble  
 Membership: Pam Powell 
 Webmaster:  Paul Ratliff	
  
 Hospitality:  Sharon Bennett 
 Secretary:  Bob Kraus	
  
 
We would like to fill the positions of Safety Director and Ride Director.  If you are interested, please contact one 
of the officers.  It may also be possible to volunteer for one of the filled board positions so that person might 
assume the duties of either Safety Director or Ride Director.	
  
 
There was an abundance of food and fun at the party.  Special thanks to Sharon Bennett and her crew 
for organizing and running a wonderful party.  Thanks also to Pam Powell for providing music, and for 
devising and running the interesting trivia games.  And thanks to the members who brought their 
holiday spirit and an appetizer or salad or dessert to share. 
 
Please see the weekly online newsletter, put out by Chris, for information about future club events. 
 
Merry Christmas to all, and a safe, peaceful, and healthy new year. 
 
 
Bob Kraus 
Secretary	
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


